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Supporting the DD Workforce 
 
My name is Celeste Barr 
 
I am submitting testimony on this issue to bring awareness to the legislative board from a Dsp 
stand point and hopes that my voice will encourage their minds and touch their hearts. 
We have been over worked under paid overwhelmed stressed, depressed and just all around 
tired.there is not much room here to tell my full story but I would like to voice my request for 
the legislators to raise wages for workers such as myself because I personally know how hard 
this profession can be, especially over the past 2yrs with all the changes we have all been 
affected mentally, physically and emotionally and we are drained we need better pay. 
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